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September 2008 Newsletter 
In Memory of George E. Dietz 

 
 

George had a unique way about him.  He was 
able to inspire those around him whether it was 
family or friends to partake in one of the 
simplest pleasures in life…Fishing.   
 
He loved every aspect of the sport…the 
comradery, the competition, and most of 
all…the Patchogue Fishing Club.   
 
He loved everything about the club…meetings, 
tournaments, annual dinner dance, picnic and 
even ladies night.  You would never have to 
ask for his help…he would help in any way he 
could throughout the 70 years he dedicated to 
the club.     
 
We all have a tale to tell about fishing with 
George, or as most of us prefer to call 
him…“Mr. Patchogue Fishing Club”….George 
had plenty and guess what…they were all true! 
 
You can tell a lot about a man by the people that shared in his life…we can all consider 
ourselves blessed to have had him in our lives.     
 
In this time of mourning let us remember a lifetime of dedication.  The PFC will truly 
miss this golden member. 
 

Thanks a Million George! 
 
 

NEXT REGULAR CLUB MEETING WILL BE HELD ON: 
 

September 25, 2008 
 

Where: Blue Point Cottage
Time: 8:00 p.m. 
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